
“MESSAGE FROM THE EAST 
ALBEMAR DUMLAO 

WORSHIPFUL MASTER 

     My brothers, Christmas is behind us. New year is 
upon us. New hope, new vision, new officers, revival , 
new beginnings and new food menu. No more pizza, 
no more doughnuts, no Subway and less rice. On a 
serious note, I’m looking forward to what the 
GAOTU has in store for us. A new vision: Something 
that we look forward to for the coming years. A vi-
sion that will make  Carpinteria Lodge relevant to 
the community. I am offering a challenge to the     
pillars of this Lodge to just do that.  
     I need not remind you, Brethren, that we are a 
group from different backgrounds, different accents, 
and different professions. We are all vital parts of this 
Lodge, and are vital to the life of the Lodge. Each 
one of us are the significant others. Let  our attitude 
be that of “What can I give to the Lodge” - to the 
betterment of the Lodge and not the selfish attitude of 
“What can I get from the Lodge”. With that said, 
let’s put on our aprons , roll up our sleeves and start 
working for a better Carpinteria Lodge #444.  
     Thank you .  

************* 

                   IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
 
1. Feb 21,Thu: 35th Annual Spelling Bee,  Please endeavor to 

attend this activity to show your support for our youth. 
2. Feb 25, Mon. Second Degree Conferral of Brother Brett 

Higby. Brethren, please attend this important event. 
3. Membership dues for the year 2019, please pay now if you 

have not paid yet.  
 
                     -WB June Longcob, Officers Coach/Asst Sec 
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FROM THE DESK OF THE SECRETARY 

 Myron Shann, PM 

 
Meeting an old friend is always enjoyable. It is one of the bonuses 
in life, for it enables you both to recapture and re-live earlier mo-
ments that might otherwise remain buried in your past without 
recall. Together, you re-live a bit of life. One seldom attends 
Lodge without seeing an old friend. Are you missing one of life's 
bonuses for you in your Lodge? 
     A man whose income was from ferrying passengers across a 
river was asked, "How many times a day do you cross the river?" 
     "I go as often as I can", he  replied. "The more I go, the more I 
get. If I don't go, I don't get,"  So it is with Lodge attendance--the 
more we go, the more we get out of our membership. 
     Please, Brethren! Attend Lodge and participate in all its   
functions. You will surely enjoy it. 

:  ...AWARDEE AMONG US ! ... 


